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Raszka Shelley

From: Pauline St.denis <pauline.stdenis@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 3:17 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Reject HB3515

To whom it may concern, 

Wolves have been under attack. They are essential and removing them from endangered species protection act would 

be a mistake and a tragedy. Please keep them protected!  

Respectfully , 

Pauline St.Denis 

 

Use science not politics , please! 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


